
TOWN OF BROOKLYN  

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION  

NOTICE OF ACTION  
 

On March 21, 2023, the Brooklyn Planning and Zoning Commission took the following action: 
 

• SP 22-008: Special Permit Application for Multi-Family Development (50 

Condominium units) on south side of Louise Berry Drive (Assessor’s Map 33, Lot 19), 

13.5 acres, R-30 Zone, Applicant: Shane Pollack and Erin Mancuso. APPROVED 

WITH CONDITIONS. 

• SP 22-007: Special Permit for an Events Facility at 459 Wolf Den Road, Applicants: 

Nicole and Greg Fisher. APPROVED WITH CONDITIONS. 

• ZRC 23-001: Multiple revisions concerning exceptions to the setbacks including Secs. 

2.B, 3.A.5.2., 3.B.5.2., 3.C.5.2., 4.B.4.2., 4.C.4.2., and 8.A.4. Applicant: Brooklyn 

PZC. APPROVED. 

• ZRC 22-009: Multiple revisions to Section 4.F Mill Mixed Use Development Zone, 

Applicant: DMP Palmer Associates. APPROVED. 

 

 

Please publish April 5, 2023 


